# 令和4年度 第1回 中学入学試験

# 英 語

試験開始の合図があるまで、この問題冊子の中を見てはいけません。

## 注意事項

- 1. 問題冊子と解答用紙を回収するので、両方に受験番号・氏名を記入すること。
- 2. この問題冊子は、5ページあります。
- 4. 解答はすべて、解答用紙へ記入すること。
- 5. リスニング問題の音声は 1・2 は 1 回、3 は 2 回流れます。問題冊子にメモを とってもかまいません。

<b>多</b> 脸		 	! !	<b>正</b> 夕
受験 番号		! ! !	! !	<b>大名</b>
笛勺		 		
		! !	: ! !	

#### <LISTENING> 音声を聞いて、問題に答えなさい。

- 1 これから二人が話をします。一人が話しかけた後、1、2、3の返事が流れます。その中から最もふさわしい返事だと思う番号を選びなさい。問題は五題あります。音声は一回だけ流れます。
- 2 これから二人の会話を聞いてください。その後、内容についての質問文とその答えが三つ流れます。その中で最もふさわしいと思う番号を選びなさい。問題は四題あります。音声は一回だけ流れます。
- 3 これから英語の文を聞いてください。その後、内容についての質問文とその返事が三つ流れます。答えとして最もふさわしいと思う番号を選びなさい。音声は二回流れます。

音声を聞いて答える問題はこれで終わりです。

#### <筆記問題>

	の文の( )に <i>入</i> なさい。	へれるのに最もふ	さわ	しいものを1〜	40	り中から一つ選び、番号で
(1)	I usually get off	the bus at the ne	ext (	).		
	1. book	2. start	3.	stop	4.	run
(2)	Many birds (	) from here to	Hok	kaido last year	r, an	d they haven't come back
	1. fly	2. flew	3.	was flying	4.	will fly
(3)	A: Where shall B: Let's eat at t 1. fire station	his ( ). Th				restaurant
(4)	It's a holiday ton 1. go			_		
(5)	A: Do you know B: Yes. She is 1. what	y ( ) Yoko wo	ent l	home early tod	ay?	

2 日本文の意味をあらわすように、①から⑤までを並べかえて の中に入れなさい。
そして2番目と4番目にくるものとして最もふさわしい組み合わせの番号を選びなさい。
ただし、( )の中では、文のはじめにくる語も小文字になっています。
(1) その花屋は私の家のとなりにあります。
The flower shop ( ① next ② my ③ is ④ house ⑤ to).
2番目 4番目
The flower shop .
$1. \ \ 0-5$ $2. \ \ 2-5$ $3. \ \ 0-2$ $4. \ \ 5-0$
(2) 私に何か冷たい飲み物をくれませんか。
Will you give ( ① to ② something ③ drink ④ cold ⑤ me )?
2番目 4番目
Will you give ?
$1. \ 3-5$ $2. \ 4. \ 2-1$ $3. \ 1-5$ $4. \ 2-1$
(3) あなたはタイ料理を食べたことはありますか。
( ① tried ② have ③ ever ④ Thai food ⑤ you)?
2番目 4番目
$\begin{array}{cccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccc$

### 3 Lucy と Mana の対話文を読んで、問題を解きなさい。

Mana: Oh, I see.

Two friends are meeting at Tokyo Station. Lucy: Hi Mana! Sorry to keep you waiting. I got a little lost. Tokyo Station is such a big place! Mana: Hi Lucy! That's ok, it's easy to get lost here, ( ) Lucy: Yeah. Luckily, my hotel was very close to a train station so it was easy to find when I arrived. В Mana: That's good! ( Lucy: It's great! The trains are so convenient and there is so much to see here. Mana: I'm glad. Shall we buy a drink before we go outside? Lucy: Sure, where can we buy one? Mana: There're plenty of vending machines (  $\mathbf{C}$ ) the station. There's one over there, let's go. Some of the buttons are blue and some of them are red, what is the Lucy: difference? Blue means the drink is cold and red means it is hot. Mana: Lucy: You can get hot drinks from a vending machine? There are so many kinds of tea too! Mana: Vending machines in Australia don't have hot drinks or tea? Lucy: They only have cold drinks. Some vending machines have fruit tea, but it is very sweet and sugary.

				$A$ )・( $B$ )・( $C$ )に入れるのに最もふさわしいものを $1\sim3$ の中から番号で答えなさい。
	(	A	)	<ol> <li>was it?</li> <li>isn't it?</li> <li>it is.</li> </ol>
	(	В	)	<ol> <li>What do you think of Tokyo?</li> <li>How is the weather?</li> <li>Do you like your hotel?</li> </ol>
	(	С	)	<ul><li>1. on</li><li>2. among</li><li>3. inside</li></ul>
問 2			女の  なさ	内容について次の英語の質問に答えるとき、( )にあてはまる英語を一語 い。
	1.			does Lucy think about the trains in Tokyo? e thinks they are so ( ).
	2.			kind of tea can you find in a vending machine in Australia?  a can find cold ( ) tea.
4 }	欠の	ょ	うな	質問をされました。あなたはどのように答えますか。あなたの考えを英語で

述べなさい。ただし三つ以上の英文を書くこと。

Do you think smart phones are useful? Please give two reasons for your answer.

## 令和 4 年度 第 1 回 入学試験 英語解答用紙 和洋九段女子中学校

< LISTE	ENING >						
1	No.1	No.2	No.	3	No.4	No.5	
2	No.1	No.2	No.	3	No.4	]	Γ
	NO.1	NO.2	INO.	3	100.4	]	
3							
		_					
筆記 1	2問題〉	(2)	(3		(4)	(5)	ı F
_			(0	)	(4)		
2	(1)	(2)	(3				
3	問1	·	•		_		_
ر ر	A	В	С				
	問2				1		Г
	1		2				
1							
·							
を験	番号		氏名				